[ﬁ Outlook

New Logo for CUPE 3742

From Paula Bass <pbass@sd57.bc.ca>
Date Mon 2025-01-06 12:33 PM
To  Trustees <trustees@sd57.bc.ca>

Good afternoon
Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a fantastic start to 2025.
CUPE 3742 is excited to unveil our new logo, The Supporting Hands. Created by local Indigenous artist

Clayton Gauthier, this meaningful design embodies our dedication to inclusivity and unity, making it a
symbol all our members can proudly stand behind.

Sincerely,
Paula

Paula Bass(She/Her)
President CUPE 3742
(School District 57)
#115-4488 Highway 16 West
Prince George, BC V2N 6X6
Telephone: 250-964-8678
Fax: 250-964-8661

Acknowledging that | live, work, and learn on the beautiful ancestral lands of the Lheidl T'enneh, McLeod Lake
Indian Band as well as the Simpcw First Nations
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